
WHAT’S NEW?
Planning meetings and final input sessions continued 
in the last month with elementary and middle school 
staff.

Interior designers from Bray reviewed the updated 
interior concepts for elementary school spaces 
including the gymnasium, computer lab, art, and music 
classrooms. Virtual walk-through technology has 
been very helpful to district staff to see the interactive 
designs in 3D. 
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referendum@wrightstown.k12.wi.us 
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WHAT’S NEXT?

•	 Meetings continue as Bray and the Distict 
sort through final plan details and coordinate 
mechanical, electrical, and plumbing systems. 

•	 A progress set of construction documents (plan 
drawings) will be over 75% complete in early 
December. 

•	 The plan review for the Village of Wrightstown is 
scheduled for December 14. 

•	 Final design drawings will be complete early  
February, with a public bid process to follow. 

•	 The District began reviewing options and designs for new playground 
equipment at the elementary building.

•	 Bray presented a virtual walk-through to the Board of Education to show 
the design progress on the exterior and interior of the elementary school.

•	 Project engineers met with the District on-site to review updated design 
for the heating/cooling/ventilation, plumbing, and electrical systems.

•	 Bray, Miron, and Point of Beginning (civil engineer) met with Village 
of Wrightstown representatives to discuss the upcoming plan review 
submission.

Planning & Design Highlights

Conceptual New Entry at the Elementary School


